
April 2016

Dear Friend,

America is entering a season of decisions and trials. We are already besieged with the constant “messag-
ing” of political campaigns—some of it sensible, but much of it confounding. And beyond the national
elections we are confronted with international threats from rogue nations like Iran and North Korea and
the terroristic schemes of Islamic militants like those in ISIS.

In 1797, the fledgling nation of America faced the threat of war with France, the most powerful nation in
Europe. President John Adams called the nation to fasting and prayer in the midst of the crisis. He said,
“I hereby recommend…a Day of Solemn Humiliation, Fasting and Prayer; That the citizens...call to mind
our numerous offenses against the Most High God, confess them before Him with sincerest penitence, implore
His pardoning mercy, through the Great Mediator and Redeemer, for our past transgressions.” The prayers of
Americans were answered, and war was averted. As He did 219 years ago, may God hear our prayers this
year as we reverently approach our Father in repentant faith!

I am humbled to serve once again as national chairman for Pray 31, a nationwide initiative to engage one million people in
prayer for America. In June, the publisher will be sending out the first informational packets to churches from coast to coast.
The 31 days of prayer in Pray 31 is October 2016, the month just preceding the fall elections. Imagine the impact of one mil-
lion believers praying and interceding with God every day for 31 days before we go to the polls. There is no more powerful
force than a repentant army of believers appealing to the throne of grace. If you would like to receive a complimentary copy of
the Pray 31 U.S. Prayer Atlas for your home or church, please indicate on the reply card and we will send you your copy.

Thank you for standing with us as we battle on the front lines for the minds and hearts of our fellow citizens. Please pray for
me as I prepare the biblical and historically proven pathway of renewal for our institutions in a two-day filming at a major
Christian television network. This filming will be syndicated around the nation in the near future. 

As we do this important work, your partnership is vital! We are praying that God will stir your heart to pray fervently and to
give generously so that we can reach our nation in these desperate times. I want to say thank you ahead of time for your prayers
and your financial gifts. Your involvement is making a life-transforming impact!

May God bless you richly!

Marshall Foster

P.S.  There is still time to book your space on one of my upcoming historic tours—either to Scotland in July or along America’s
East Coast in September. Visit WorldHistoryInstitute.com for all the details.

WORLD HISTORY INSTITUTE REPLY

Yes, Marshall, I want to help spread the Gospel and the
truths of liberty! Enclosed is my gift of: $_____________.

Please send me a free copy of the new Pray 31 U.S.
Prayer Atlas.

I will join with you in prayer to restore America as a light
to the nations and to pray for a worldwide spiritual
awakening.

Thank you and God bless you!
Make checks payable to: WORLD HISTORY INSTITUTE.

All contributions are fully tax-deductible under 501(c)(3).
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